
For all enquiries regarding weddings, funerals and baptisms please 
contact our Team Vicar:  
Rev James Taylor on 07341 940975 / Email:  revjrtaylor@yahoo.com  
Information for the Sunday Bulletin - please contact Ian Henry Tel: 01925 229626 
email: ian.chenry@gmail.com  

For more information please visit our website www.stpetersnewton.org 

FOOD BANK: St John’s church is 
open for all donations on Tuesdays 

from 10.00am to 11.30am. Donations 
may also be left in the plastic box at 
the the back of church and at the 

SPAR on the High St.                                       

Prayers for the sick :  
Names will be read out during prayers in 
church as usual.

Prayers for the departed :  Doris Rigby

If you would like your name, the name of 
a relative or friend on the list please 
contact Rev James, the Wardens or Ian


      

  
Sunday 20th October 21st Sunday after Trinity   

9.30am Parish Communion 
  Today’s readings: 

Hebrews 5 vs 1- 10 / Gospel: Mark 10 vs 35 to 45 
      ********* 

Monday 21st October 5.00pm: Evening Prayer 
Wednesday 23rd October 10.00am: Holy Communion 

Thursday 24th October 1.00pm : NO BIBLE STUDY 
6.30pm:  Hand Bell ringing in the annexe 

Friday 25th Oct 2.00pm : PCC Standing Committee in the annexe   

Sunday 27th October: Bible Sunday 
9.30am Parish Communion 

1.00pm Holy Baptism 
Shared service (St Peter’s & All Saints)                                     

at St Peter’s for All Souls at 4pm - 27th October 

Please put the names on the list at the back of church for those 

you would like to remember at the All Souls service. 

    �

Welcome to 

St. Peter’s Church

Newton-le-Willows


Sunday 20th October

‘Glorifying God and 

serving the community 


in the name of 

Jesus Christ’

Prayer for Growth  
God of Mission who alone brings         

growth to your Church,                                    
Send your Holy Spirit to give               

Vision to our planning,  
Wisdom to our actions,  
Joy to our worship and 
Power to our witness.  

Help our church to grow in numbers,             
In spiritual commitment to you                     

and in service to our local community. 
Through Jesus Christ Our Lord.       

Amen. 


    Prayers for the week 
• Peace and understanding In countries where there is conflict. 
• The Middle East 
• World Leaders: Lord may your justice be in their heads and hearts. 
• Those affected by the Cost of Living Crisis 
• Countries  affected by climate change and natural disasters. 
• Mission in the Winwick Deanery. 
• Fit for Mission in the Winwick Deanery 

!  

Please give your collection boxes to Rev 
James or Wendy Jones (Treasurer) at 
any service up to the end of October. 

The donations will then be counted and 
sent to the Children's Society. Thank 

you!  

      St Peter’s is very grateful to Alice 
Ellam for her continued liaising and 

organising our work with the Children’s 
Society. 

          Christmas Fair - 23rd November 2024 
The Christmas Fair is fast approaching and preparations are now 
underway. To help make the fair a success we need your help in 
a number of ways. We need donations of the following:

• Bottle Bags (previously used are just fine).

• Bottles to go in them…these could be bottles of wine but 

bottles off anything is great. These could be bottles of 
lemonade, shampoo, ketchup or even bottles of water.        
The only proviso is they must fit in a bottle bag.


• Unwanted toiletries for the toiletry stall.

• Unwanted gifts for our Tombola stall.  

• Cakes for our cake stall and for the refreshment room.

�

We are also hoping to make a Christmas Gift Hamper as the first prize in the raffle and 
will be seeking specific donations for this but more information about this will follow. 
Unwanted bottles of spirits would be appreciated as raffle prizes too.                                                   
Any questions - please speak to Wendy, Glenn or Sharon    THANK YOU!
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